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1st  December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have begun rehearsals for our KS2 Christmas Carol Service and we hope that you will 
support your child(ren) if you are able, by attending on: 

Friday 15th December at 10:30am at the Centenary Wesleyan Church  
(the pink Church by Tesco). 

The service will be approximately 1 hour long and all are welcome. There will be songs,  

readings and a short sermon from the Pastor Rob. Children will be walked to the church 
from school. The annual consent form gives us permission to take your child however if you 
do not wish your child to go, please could you complete the slip below and return it to your 
child’s class teacher by Friday 7th December.  

As we will be walking to the church, please ensure that your child(ren) has a coat and  
suitable footwear.  

After the Service, the children will be walked back to school for the rest of the morning.  

If you are able to support your child’s class by walking them to and from the church, please 
let your child’s class teacher know by returning the slip below by Friday 7th December. 

If slips are not returned, we will assume your child is able to attend and that you are  
unavailable to help.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Keating 

RE Leader 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

KS2 Christmas Carol Service—Friday 15th December at 10:30am at the Centenary 
Wesleyan Church  

 I do not want my child ________________________ (insert name)   

 in class  __________________to attend the Christmas Carol service and 

        as such understand they will remain in school.  

        Signed __________________________ 

 I am able to help with the walk to and from the church.  My child’s name is  

 ____________________ (insert name). 

 


